
 

MFD/DIB 
 
 
7 June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parent 
 
RE: Year 5 Open Day at Sarum Academy 
 
I am writing to invite your child to the Year 5 Open Day on Thursday 27 June at Sarum Academy.  
The event will begin at 9:00am and finish at 2:15pm. During the day your child will have the 
opportunity to participate in various educational activities across a range of curriculum areas and 
your child will be able to experience our specialist rooms and facilities. 
 
Your child will have the opportunity to purchase a hot meal at lunch time or they can bring a 
packed lunch if they would prefer.  The cost of a hot meal with a dessert is £2.10. Please indicate 
on the reply slip below if your child would like to purchase a hot meal and if they have any allergies 
or dietary requirements.  Throughout the day we will be taking photographs for a PowerPoint 
display at the end of the day.  If you do not wish your child to be photographed please indicate this 
on the reply slip below. 
 
Following the Year 5 Open day at 2:15pm there will be an opportunity for you to tour the building, 
meet our staff and ask any questions that you may have.   
 
We are very much looking forward to meeting you and your child on Thursday 27 June and in the 
meantime please do not hesitate to contact me at the Academy if you have any questions. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Mrs K Milford 
Assistant Headteacher/Director of Learning Needs 
 
 
 

Sarum Academy Year 5 Open Day Thursday 27 June 2019 
 

I will be attending the Year 5 Open Day 
 
Childs Name:………………………………………..Current School……..…………………………… 
 
Medical information (allergies etc)……………………………………………………………………… 
 
My child will/will not be purchasing a hot meal (delete as appropriate)  
 
My child is entitled to free school meals        (please tick) 
 
I do/do not give permission for my child to be included in photographs (delete as appropriate) 
 
Parent Name:………………………………………(Please print) Contact number:…………………. 
 
Signature:…………………………………………………….Date:……………………………………… 
 
 
 


